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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: KINGSPORT REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

FROM: SAVANNAH GARLAND, PLANNER  

 

DATE: FEBRUARY 16TH, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: IRREVOCABLE LETTER OF CREDIT FOR HUNT’S CROSSING PH 1  

 

FILE NUMBER: PLNCOM22-0031 

 

 

The City currently holds an Irrevocable Letter of Credit in the amount of $160,033.05 for 

Hunt’s Crossing Phase 1. The City Engineering Division has recalculated the estimate for 

the extension and the estimate remains the same. The estimate is $160,033.05 to cover the 

costs of the remaining improvements to meet the Minimum Subdivision Regulations. An 

irrevocable letter of credit has been submitted to the City for the amount matching that 

estimate  

  

The new Irrevocable Letter of Credit states that the improvements will be completed on or 

before the Performance Date, which is set to December 8th, 2023 and expiration date of 

March 8th, 2024.  

   

Staff recommends approval the Irrevocable Letter of Credit in the amount of $160,033.05, 

as calculated by the City Engineering Division, to cover all remaining improvements for 

Hunt’s Crossing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 



 



 


